
_____________________________________________________________________________________________ 
The Castle Pines North Metro District provides clean, safe, reliable, on-demand drinking water, wastewater, 

stormwater, parks, trails, and open space services to the people of Castle Pines, west of I-25.  
Board meetings are available for viewing via live video stream and video recording at cpnmd.org. 

 
 
 
 

January 2022 
 
 
The Water Quality Control Division (WQCD) of the Colorado Department 
of Public Health & Environment (CDPHE) notified the Castle Pines North 
Metro District (CPNMD) this month of three backflow prevention 
program violations, all of which occurred in previous years — namely, 
in 2018, 2019, and 2020.  

 

For this most recent year, 2021, CPNMD’s backflow prevention 
program was in full compliance.  

 
We will include additional information on this topic in your February 
2022 water bill.  In the meantime, please direct questions to:   
 
 

Castle Pines North Metro District 
Attn:  Nathan Travis 

Distribution & Collection System Foreman 
Office/Direct: 303-242-3269 

New cell phone: 303-827-4824 
Email: nathan@cpnmd.org 

mailto:nathan@cpnmd.org

